The University of Newcastle upon Tyne PR el former

Department of Metallurgy and Engineering Materials
Haymarket Lane

Newcastle upon Tyne, NE1 7RU
Telephone Newcastle 28511
Telex No. 53654

RFT/EO 24th October, 1974.

Dear Mrs. Filson,

Many thanks for your letter of 9th October enclosing details
of the subject of Mr. Chittick's lecture. I am very grateful for this
but I notice that it has little metallurgical content. As I have been
helping Professor Shinnie to excavate Meroe for the last few years I
was hopeful that Mr. Chittick's Aksumite excavations might unearth
something that could be related to Meroe and might throw some light on
the reasons for the supposed overwhelming of the Meroites by the Aksumites.

With many thanks,

Yours sincerely, SS;,,,’
R.F. Tylecote.(////’///’
Mrs., Judith Filson,

London Secretary,

The British Institute in Eastern Africa,

99 Queen's Road,

Richmond,

Surrey, TW10 6HF b > il
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